
[SAMPLE LETTER TO STATE/LOCAL OFFICIAL] 

 

[Date] 

Dear [State/local official]: 

 
With the recent passage of the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), [State/City] can leverage federal 
funding to positively impact our communities now and well into the future. Librarians of all types [or 
public librarians] in [State/City] are already at work addressing urgent community recovery needs.  

Yet, there is more work to be done. 

Strong libraries – and a well-supported library workforce – are essential to the recovery of communities 
devastated by the impact of the COVID-19 pandemic. 


